Witton Church Walk CE Aided Nursery & Primary School Church Walk, off Chester Way, Northwich, Cheshire, CW9 5QQ

Tel: 01606 663610

'Where Every Door is Opened and Every Gift Unlocked'

Head teacher: Mrs K Magiera

E-mail: head@wittonwalk.cheshire.sch.uk

13<sup>th</sup> May 2022

Dear Year 6 pupils and your families,

After discussions with the PTA we will be once again be ensuring that each Year 6 child will receive a 'Leavers Hoodie' as a joint gift from school and the PTA. The cost will be split between school and the PTA.

Attached is a sheet with details of the colours available to order and the layout of the print that will be on the back of the hoody. This will have each child's first name printed on it. If you do not wish your child's name to be listed, please email <a href="mailto:admin@wittonwalk.cheshire.sch.uk">admin@wittonwalk.cheshire.sch.uk</a> You can choose any colour hoodie and the print on the back will be in white.

In order to take delivery of the hoodies before the children leave school, you must have chosen the colour and size on the School Spider form before 3.00pm on Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> May, when the form will close.

Any orders received after this will not be processed as we will not know the size and colour required for your child. If you have any further questions, please email Tammy Foulkes on <a href="mailto:admin@wittonwalk.cheshire.sch.uk">admin@wittonwalk.cheshire.sch.uk</a>

Kind regards

Mrs Magiera











